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PUBLIC COMMENT INVITED
ON LAND USE PLANNING

Extensive public participation in the devel
~opment -of plans for public use of lands in
Northwestern Ontario were invited October 4th,
by Natural Resources Minister Leo Bernier.

.~ Mr. Bernier issued the invitation at a
meeting of the Northwestern Ontario Municipal
Association in Kenora where he released a re-
port entitled "Background Information and
Approach to Policy: Northwestern Ontario Reg-
e o

It 1s the first report to be published
dealing with the Ministry of Natural Resources
Strategic Land Use Plan, a project designed to
co-ordinate the land using programs of the
Ministry within the overall framework of the
Design for Development Program.

The Ministry has been collecting and anal-
ysing information on the people and resources
of Northwestern Ontario for the past two years
This report is a summary of these findings,
and some proposed policies for the future.

"It is important to emphasize that this is
not a planiat this stage," Mr. Bernier said.
"The policies contained in the report are pro-
posed for discussion by other government min-
istries, municipal officials, interested
groups and the public in general."

Ministry staff will now bé implementing an
extensive public participation program to
allow all interested individuals and groups to
comment on the contents of the report, the
minister said.

Copies of the report will be available
within a few days from all district and region
al offices of the Ministry of Natural Resour-.
ces in Northwestern Ontario, as well as from
Northern Affairs offices and the Ministry's
Land Use Co-ordination Branch in Toronto.

QCTOBER: 30, TERRACE

LEGION BINGO
TERRACE BAY

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4th - 7:30 P.M.
JACKPOT $70. HIDDEN NUMBER SIIS.

SORRY NO MINORS ALLOWED

NOTICE

The Schreiber-Terrace Bay Associatior for
the Mentally Retarced has a speaker avilable
TO speak on the topic of Mental Retardatior:
for any interested crganization or other
public function. ‘
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LEGION BOWLING

On Friday, October 25th, we began our 5th
bowling season. Many of the bowlers have been
with use since the league started in the fall
of 1970. A warm welcome 1s extended to our
new members H. Bouchard, S. Lundberg, E.
Knauff, L. Fournier, R. Thorpe, B. Usher. and
L. West.

The Spitfires took 7 points and first place
followed by the Irish Regiment with 5 points.
The .Corvettes were next with 4 points and the
Cameron Highlanders took 2 points. The Bom-
bardiers had the bye.

There were only a few 200 games on opening
night. These included R. Thorpe 24I; B. Moon
Sr.. 247, 201 Y. LecPaiy 203; R. Daley 208,
230 (O35 ;"D Conpal 240,

Anyone wishing to spare, is requested to
sign the list at the Legion Hall or Call E.
Beddard at 3200. The Spirtfires have the
bye November Ist.

TERRACE BAY LADIES CURLING CLUB

All ladies interested in curling one after-
noon a week please phone Connie Cvitkovich
-3307 or Elaine Zwir =3291. All curlers must
be members of the Recreation Association.

HALLOWEEN
DANCE
SATURDAY,

NOVEMBER 2nd
JP.M.to1A.M.

- MOOSE HALL
$2.50 per person
PRIZES

Featuring: SOUND INVESTMENT




